
 

Seniors are Powder 

Puff Champs! 
Article by Brecken Fox; Pictures by Maddie Giarratano,  

E-P Vermont, Yearbook and Facebook 

The Powder Puff games took place last week. The 

seniors played the sophomores and the freshmen 

played the juniors. Juliette Gammel was the most 

valuable player in the sophomore/senior game as she 

scored two touchdowns to help the seniors beat the 

sophomores 12-6. The juniors beat the freshmen with 

a final score of 24-0. The juniors and seniors played 

last Wednesday night, October 26th, for the champion-

ship. The championship game was very lopsided in 

favor of the seniors, as they shut out the juniors 18-0. 

Juliette Gammel, Jabraya Brown, and Samirah  

Murray all scored touchdowns in this game.  

 

           Congratulations Seniors! 

 

Senior Players L to R: Sara Ness, Stella DeHaas, Celie Anderson, 

May May Henry, Juliette Gammel, Samirah Murray.  Second Row: 

Sophie Bennani, Hannah Phairas.  Back Row: Jabraya Brown.   

Coaches: Dominic Gullo and Jordan Marshall 

Pictures from the SemiFinals  
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Trick or Trunk 
Article by Maddie Giarratano, pictures courtesy of Ms. Ann Jordan 

On Thursday, October 27th, Student Council sponsored the annual “Trick or Trunk”. 

Trick or Trunk is an event that provides children the opportunity to trick or treat at an 

earlier time while being in a safe and fun environment. The theme for this year was 

“Disney Movies” and each participant dressed up and decorated their car according 

to the theme. When the children arrived, they were each given a pumpkin card to 

give to the car they liked the most. The winner was T.A.D.A. with “Ghostbusters”. 

Thank you to everyone who took part in this wonderful event !   

Participants:  

Yearbook: Aladdin 

Newsletter: Kung Fu Panda 

T.A.D.A.: Ghostbusters 

AP Biology: Zootopia/ Nemo 

 

GSA: Alice in Wonderland 

NHS: 101 Dalmatians  

Student Council: Peter Pan 

Key Club: Princesses 

 

JD Tucker: Dragour 

Greenhouse: The Goonies 

Volleyball: Mickey Mouse 

Band: Wizard of OZ 

 

Teacher Cadet: Inside Out 

Anatomy: The Nightmare Before  

     Christmas  & The Lion King  
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Pumpkin Painting  
Contest 

Waccamaw Yearbook staff hosted a Pumpkin Painting Contest 

that took place Monday through Wednesday, October 24th - 

26th at lunch. The top three winners: 

 

1st Place-  Olivia Pait and Lauren Crowe (Warrior Head)  

                  Received a gift card and Warrior gear 

2nd Place- Sahailla Collins (Copper Face) 

                  Received a gift card and  Warrior gear 

3rd Place- Madeline Francke and Athena Zorn (White Zombie        

Face) Received Warrior gear 

TRICK OR 

TREATING AT 

BECK 

By Rachel Moore and  

Amber Grimes 

On Friday, October 28th, Mrs.  

Tester’s Life Skills class took  

a field trip to the Beck Administration 

Center to go trick or treating. Staff 

members dressed up and handed 

out candy. Fun was had by all.  
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Article by TJ Straight 

Last Sunday, October 30th, the Warrior band held their 3rd annual Zombie Run. In the 

Zombie Run, each runner started with four “lives” which are ribbons that are hung 

around their body. Each runner goes through the nature trail and around the school. 

Marching Band members went to the Beautiful Salon to get “zombified”, then were 

placed throughout the nature trail and attempted to get the runners lives. The top three 

runners to get through with at least one life left won a prize and the top three runners 

infected with no lives left also won a prize. The top three alive: first place was Patrick 

Landford, second place was Rion Keesee, and third was Sean Kelley. The top three 

infected: first place was James Landford, second was Jackson Junkins, and third place 

was Donna Anderson The band would like to thank all the runners for coming out to  

participate and to Beautiful Salon for helping transform our marching band members into 

zombies. 

Windtalkers Sweep the 

Competition 
 

Article by E-P, Picture by Coach Lawson 
 

Last weekend the Speech and Debate Team, coached by Mrs. 
Lawson, travelled to North Charleston to compete in the R.B. 
Stall Tournament. The Windtalkers earned the First Place 
Overall Team Award in a sweeping victory at the tournament. 
Below are the results of individual wins. 
 

 Original Oration: Derek Rollins, 3rd; Samuel Averette, 2nd; 
  Alexandra Jaouiche, 1st. 
 Oral Interpretation of Literature: Rollins, 3rd; Averette, 2nd;  
         Damion Patterson, 1st. 
 Impromptu Speaking: Samantha Jaouiche, 3rd; Rollins, 2nd;  
              A. Jaouiche, 1st. 
 Interpretation of Children’s Literature: Molly O’Donovan, 2nd; 
   Tatum Tarte, 1st. 
 Novice Reading: Evan Carter, 2nd; Jules Steffan, 1st. 
 Humorous Interpretation: Averette, 1st. 

 Dramatic Interpretation: Lizzie Moore, 1st. 
 

 

Congratulations Windtalkers on your wins!  
 

 

A special thanks to parents Durwin Carter, Tammy Tarte, Lisa  

Rollins, Lisa and Daniel Jaouiche, as well as alumni, Kenzie  

Confer, for their help and support. 

Ian Kelley has been accepted  

for enrollment into the  

Bachelor's degree program  

at the Savannah College  

of  Art and Design. 

 

Congratulations, Ian! 
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Bishops England Erases 
Waccamaw’s Hope for a  

Lower State Title  

The Lady Warriors volleyball team continued their trek to the Lower 

State title Monday, October 31st, beating Brookland-Cayce in the 2nd 

round of the Class 3A Lower State playoffs. In five sets, Waccamaw 

won the 1st and 3rd game and won the 15-point tiebreaker to advance 

in the playoffs. Sarah Krask had three aces and eight kills, Savanna 

Morris had 12 kills, and Grace Mann had nine kills. Awesome job, 

ladies. 
 

On Wednesday, November 2nd, the volleyball team battled  

Bishop England in the 3rd round of playoffs. Bishop England has won 

the state title every year since 2000.  It was a tough match, but ulti-

mately, not in favor of Waccamaw. Waccamaw lost all three sets 

ending their run for the Lower State title. Be proud, Lady Warriors! 

Waccamaw High seniors  

Sarah Krask and Reagan Bass have 

been chosen to play in the North-South 

All-Star volleyball game. The game will 

be played on November 19
th

 at  

Erskine College. 

Reagan Bass has also been named to 

the All-State Volleyball Team.  

Congratulations, ladies! 


